
 
 
 

23rd November 2021 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  
 

Thursday 2nd December, 2021 and Friday 3rd December, 2021 – School Closure 
 
The School will be closed to all Pupils on both Thursday 2nd December, 2021 (Jubilee Bank 
Holiday) and Friday 3rd December, 2021 (Inset Day).  
 
We look forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on Monday 6th December, 2021 
 
With best wishes,  
 
Shaun Clarke 
Headteacher 

 
 


